
We Don’t Want to ‘Hogg’ All of Your Time… 

But the Hogg Middle School Library Needs YOU! 
 

Being a library volunteer will give you an opportunity to participate in your child’s education.         

Volunteers can give time, goods and/or services.  Along with our regular library program we 

will host a couple of book fair and several literacy events during the year. 
 

If you will be volunteering on campus, you will need to complete the VIPS registration process at  

www.houstonisd.org/vips  .  You must reapply every year.   Ms. Chance and Ms. Rodriguez (foyer 

secretary) can help you register at school, if you are having difficulty from your home computer. 
 

Parent / Guardian Name ________________________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________ 

City, Zip _____________________________________________________________________ 

Phone ______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent E-mail _________________________________________________________________ 

Hogg MS Student’s Name __________________________________________________________ 
 

I would like to help in the following area(s): 

  Volunteering in the library 
  Assisting with the bookfair 
  STEM Volunteer 
  Career Day Volunteer 
  Presenting  
  (Do you have a skill/profession that would benefit career day, content area, club, or group?) 
  Decorating or displays 
  Food items for student rewards, bookclubs or events 
  Donations for student/staff rewards 
  

If you have any questions about the library or choices above, contact Mary Chance, Hogg Middle 

School Librarian, at mchance@houstonisd.org or 713-802-4700. 

Thank you for your interest in our library program.                                                                          

You will be contacted soon with more details about our program.    

http://www.houstonisd.org/vips
http://maps.google.com/?q=1100%20Merrill%3Cbr%20/%3E,%20Houston,%20TX%2077009-6009&h1=en

